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Atchison woman files for commission seat

(KAIR)--An Atchison woman has filed to seek the 3rd District Atchison County
Commission seat.

According to Atchison County Clerk Michelle Phillips, Casey Quinn filed by
petition Monday as a Republican candidate for the position. Phillips told MSC
News the petition has been verified, and enough signatures collected, to place
Quinn on the 2020 ballot.

The 3rd District Commission seat is currently held by Republican William “Bill”
Pohl who was first elected to the position in 2012.

Pohl has not yet filed for re-election, and no other candidates have yet filed.
Candidates have until noon, June 1st to file at the County Clerk's Office.

The primary election will be held August 4 and the general election is November 3.
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